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THE ATTORNEY GENERAL
OF TEXAS

JIM MATTOX
ATTORNEY «;EN]CRAL November 3, 1988

Dr. Hector D. Garcia
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Hector:

Thought this would be of interest!

If there is any assistance we can lend,
please feel free to call upon me.

Warm regards,

PAUL D. RICH
_ Special Assistant

PDR:cz

Encl.

512/225-4191 200 MAIN PLAZA, STE. 400 SAN ANT©NI©, TEXAS 782©5


